
Site-Based Committee meeting 

August 30, 2010 – 6:00 p.m. 

Attending: 

Leona Brewer – Teacher, Glenn Shelton – Teacher / Parent,  Jeff Sholar – Teacher / Parent 

Melissa Howell – Media Specialist, Crystal Bunn – Parent, Tracy Medlin – Parent 

Ann Gogatz – Parent, Wanda Little – Principal 

 

The following topics were discussed at the Site-Based Committee meeting: 

 Faculty / Staff for the 2010-2011 year. 

 End of Course Exam results from the 2009-2010 year. 

 Budget / Funding sources for the 2010-2011 year 

o Special Projects monies and how they are used 

o Fund raising project ideas for auditorium renovations 

 Donations in honor of / in memory of, etc. 

 Raising money through change drive (Dime Wars, etc) 

 “Kiss a Pig” – someone on the roof 

 Anything in conjunction with the 50th anniversary celebration 

 Donations from classes / class reunions 

 Auditorium renovations – replace sound system, replace curtains, clean / replace seating 

 Overview of School Improvement Plan – process of amending. 

 

 

 

 


